From: Gaby De La Garza

To: Christel Pettinos

Cc: Bob Hager

Subject: FW: Traffic signal question

Date: Thursday, March 22, 2018 10:26:52 AM

Good morning Christel,
Would you please add the below email to the agenda item for Mr. Venky’s presentation.
Thank you!

Gaby de la Garza

Nichols | Jackson, LLP
Direct: 214-665-3322

Email: gdelagarza@njdhs.com

This email message is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. sections 2510-2521 and is legally privileged. Further, this
email message and any documents accompanying it may contain privileged and confidential attorney-client communications and/or attorney work
product. It is transmitted for the exclusive information and use of the intended recipient(s). If you have received this email transmission and/or any
accompanying document(s) in error please notify the sender immediately by email or telephone at (214) 965-9900 and delete the transmission and
any accompanying document(s) from your system. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and/or any accompanying document(s) you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copy of this communication and/or documents(s) attached hereto is strictly prohibited.

From: Robert Hager

Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 10:25 AM

To: Gaby De La Garza <gdelagarza@NJDHS.COM>
Subject: FW: Traffic signal question

From: Venky Venkatraman_

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 11:40 AM
To: Robert Hager <Rhager@njdhs.com>

Cc: citycouncil@coppelltx.gov
Subject: FW: Traffic signal question

Mr. Hagar,
Please add this email as an exhibit in my presentation.
Thanks.

Venky

From: George Marshall <GMarshall@coppelltx.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 2:22 PM

To: (D

Cc: Michael Land <MLand@coppelltx.gov>; Kenneth Griffin <KGriffin@coppelltx.gov>; Kent Collins
<KCollins@coppelltx.gov>; Christel Pettinos <cpettinos@coppelltx.gov>

Subject: RE: Traffic signal question

Mr. Venkatraman,
The short answer is no we do not have a time of day restriction on traffic movements where drivers are prevented from

turning back in the direction they came from at any other intersections. We do have a changeable lane use sign up at
Denton Tap and Parkway in the northbound direction where the through lanes reduce to two and add a left turn lane.
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This location adds an additional left turn lane and restricts the through movement from that lane.
Thank You, George

 — George S. Marshall, P.E.
Engineering Manager
VISION Engineering & Public Works
puldoieiaiig City of Coppell, TX
972-304-3562 (office)
469-964-4731 (cell)

IMPACT www.coppelltx.gov

| E——

From: Venky Venkatrama_

Sent: Sunday, March 18, 2018 12:09 AM
To: George Marshall <GMarshall@coppelltx.gov>
Subject: Traffic signal question

George,

| would like to know if there are any other signals in Coppell where at certain times of the day drivers
are prevented from turning back in the direction they came from like the signal at Cowboy and Parkway.

Look forward to your response.

Venky Venkatraman
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